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Under ICAO Technical Co-operation Programme

COSCAP-South Asia
Ref: COSCAP/1/14/SC





                         11 July, 2005
Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject:
Minutes of the Fourteenth Meeting of the COSCAP-SA

            
Project Steering Committee – Bandos Island Resort, Maldives

6th – 8th June 2005
I am enclosing the Minutes of the Fourteenth Meeting of the COSCAP-SA Project Steering Committee held in the Bandos Island Resort, Maldives from 6th to 8th June, 2005 for your kind perusal and action as necessary. For those of you who could not attend the meeting, we look forward to your participation at the next meeting.

In accordance with the decision of the Project Steering Committee, the Director General and Chief Executive Officer, Civil Aviation Authority of Sri Lanka will be pleased to host the Fifteenth Meeting of the Project Steering Committee in Colombo from 7th to 9th February, 2006. 
I would like to thank all the participants for their kind and invaluable support provided during the Meeting. I also take this opportunity to request your continued support in enabling me to discharge my responsibilities as the Chairman of the Steering Committee.

With warm regards,










   


Yours sincerely,
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Mahmood Razee













Chairman








             


COSCAP-SA







